
From: Alison Barber [Alison.Barber@hertsmere.gov.uk] 
Sent: 08 June 2012 16:13 
To: 'contact@carmel-edwards.co.uk' 
Subject: Hertsmere Borough Council - Preliminary Response 
Attachments: Core Strategy Response 8 June 2012.doc 
 
Categories: Hertsmere 
 

 

Dear Ms Travers 

 

Please find attached the Council’s preliminary response to your preliminary 

findings. 

 

We would wish you to know that your preliminary findings have been taken 

very seriously by the Council. This has been discussed by senior officers both 

inside Planning and outside and with lead Members. 

 

We hope that our response goes someway to mitigate the matters you have 

asked us to address. You will see we have increased our Housing targets. 

 

We would also like to draw your attention to para D at the end of our 

submission. We believe this offers an expedient way forward to deliver a core 

strategy for Hertsmere. 

 

With regard to the “separate note” mentioned in the last paragraph of our 

response this will be sent to you later this afternoon by Mark Silverman. 

 

We look forward to hearing from you at the earliest possible opportunity. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

Polly Harris Gorf 

Head of Planning and Building Control 
 
Hertsmere Borough Council 
Civic Offices 
Elstree Way 
Borehamwood 
Herts 
WD6 1WA 
 
Telephone: 0208 207 2277 
Email: polly.harris-gorf@hertsmere.gov.uk 
www.hertsmere.gov.uk 
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~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Did you know you could save time by visiting us online at www.hertsmere.gov.uk 
 
Here you can tell us information, pay bills and even apply for things. Visit us today! 
 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Hertsmere Borough Council is working towards reducing waste 
and becoming more energy efficient: please do not print this email 
or its attachments unless you really need to. 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 
The information in this message should be regarded as 
confidential and is intended for the addressee only unless 
explicitly stated. If you have received this message in 
error it must be deleted and the sender notified. 
 
The views expressed in this message are personal and not 
necessarily those of Hertsmere Borough Council unless 
explicitly stated. 
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